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From: Commanding General, Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune
To: Defense Utilization and Marketing Office

Subj: REQUEST TO BURY CONCERTINA WIRE AT LOT 203
Ref: (a) DPDO-ZWM ltr dtd 22Feb85

1. Due to the ongoing studies of underground contanination at

Lot 203, the reference requesat must be deferred until the N.A.C.I.P.
study is complete. Because the data reported for meny of the soil
samples taken at Lot 203 indicated detectable levels of DDT and
related compounds, excavations for disposal of the concertina

wire should not be attempted until the N.A.C.I.P. study ldentifies
the boundaries of the contaminated area. The study has been sched-
uled for completion in December, 1986. ,

2. An interim solution to disposal of the wire at the base land
fill site may be available. Request you contact the Base Mainten-
ance Officer, ext. 2511, for further assistance.
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